ST. MARK'S EPISCOPAL CHAPEL

Open Hearts. Open Minds. Open Doors.



42 North Eagleville Road Storrs, CT 06268

Loving Memory

Dear Good People of St. Mark's Chapel,

It is with a heavy heart that I share the news of Peter Austin Small's death. Peter was the husband of our parish administrator, Linda who served St. Mark's for over five years until recently. Peter passed away peacefully as Linda was tucking him in to rest. I was present on the day of Peter's death and have been in touch with Linda since. She is doing as well as can be expected.

Linda has given the office permission to give her address for any who would want to send condolences. Please give a call during office hours or <u>send an email</u> and Stephanie will respond with the information.

Peter's funeral will be at Christ Church, Greenwich on September 14, at 2 PM. Our prayers are with Linda and her family.

May Peter's soul and the souls of all the departed, rest in peace.

Your Servant in Christ,

Rev. Brian+

ST. MARK'S EPISCOPAL CHAPEL

Open Hearts. Open Minds. Open Doors.

